
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to our Spring newsletter and what a 

lot of reading updates we have to share with 

you! 

 

Book Fair 

Firstly, thank you to everyone who came to our 

Scholastic Book Fair! It was lovely to see 

everyone excited to choose new books.  It was a 

huge success and we were able 

to collect over £400 of free 

books for school.  These are 

now in class libraries for all 

children to enjoy with their 

friends.  

 

World Book Day 

Last week, we enjoyed 

World Book Day in 

school linked to the 

theme ‘Read Your Way’.  

It was amazing to see all 

the fantastic outfits linked to children’s favourite 

books.  As always, our school council chose 

winners from each class for the most imaginative 

costumes and they received a World Book Day 

book.   

In class, we all enjoyed activities linked to 

‘Charlie and the Chocolate Factory’.  This was 

made even more special because of our ‘Golden 

Ticket' competition. Thank you 

to everyone who bought a 

special chocolate bar and well 

done to our golden ticket 

winners.  We hope you enjoy 

your prizes and days out! 

Please look on Class Dojo and X 

(https://x.com/stpaulscrompton?lang=en)  for 

photos of the day. 

 

School library 

Over the Summer holidays, our school library 

underwent a transformation into a beautiful 

reading garden.  It is a lovely space for children 

to choose books and sit to enjoy a story with 

others.  There is a new 

addition of a very special 

wishing well where children 

can wish for a new book for 

their class.  This has become 

very popular and children are 

enjoying their new books.  

 

Salford Libraries 

https://salfordcommunityleisure.co.uk/library/

walkden/ 

We wanted to remind everyone about the 

fantastic libraries we have locally.  All Salford 

libraries are free to join by just popping in and 

completing a form.  There are so many exciting 

books to borrow for children of all ages.  

Currently, children can borrow up to 10 books for 

3 weeks and there are 

no charges for late or 

damaged books.  They 

also have audiobooks 

and e-books available 

to borrow. 

 

We look forward to visits to Walkden library in 

the Summer term for some of our classes. 
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